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48" and 396" Bomb Squadrons
May Join 820" and 47™ at their
joint reunion, April, 1998!!!!

Wouldn’t that be a neat deal? A nice long visit with
Don Rossbach who has been organizing the 48™ reunions
says that after talking with both Bill Childs with the 820"
and George Tolbert with the 47 and getting a warm
approval from both he is sending a newsletter which is
going out to appoximately 130 members about the same
time as this one to suggest to the 48" folks that they join
the 820™ and the 47" at San Antonio, April 16-19, 1998.

Don also has the names of about sixty members of the
396" who will also be receiving that letter, and also invites
them to join us. As far as we know, the 396™ does not have
any reunion structure at this time, and Don is the only one
that I have talked to that has any appreciable number of
names for the 396™ . Anyone that can help with getting any
more names and current addresses for Don may contact him
by phoning (315) 858-3612 or by writing P.O. Box 1422,
Richfield Springs, NY 13439.

While we’re on the subject, no one to my knowledge
has a current roster of people who were with the 41% group.
It would really be nice to get this information out to them
also.
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CALENDAR REMINDER....

April 22-26, 1997--Air Force Association in
LasVegas....call 1-800-552-5427.

May 1-4, 1997 --820th Bomb Squadron Reunion at
the Patrick Henry Inn, Williamsburg, VA,
more details later.

April 16-19, 1998— Joint reunion of the 47" and
the 820™ Bomb Squadrons at the same
Holiday Inn as last time....more detail
later.




